
Dear Future School Psychologist,  

 

We hope this message finds you well in 2023! We are Clermont County                          

Educational Service Center (CCESC) and we are writing today to announce 

our position vacancies for School Psychologists and School                               

Psychologist Interns for the 2023-2024 school year! 

 

In case you are wondering…Clermont County is located in Southwest Ohio just 

25 minutes east of downtown Cincinnati. The CCESC reaches over 28,000      

students by providing educational services to 9 school districts, 2 Career Tech 

Centers, 3 Separate Facilities and a host of Non-Public Schools. We are growing 

our School Psychology Department and WE NEED YOU! 

 

We’ve included live links for you to learn more about us and the Clermont        

County, Ohio region: 

• Explore Clermont County Educational Service Center HERE.  

• See the Top 10 Reasons why you should consider growing with us 

HERE. 

• Apply Online HERE. 

• Clermont County has become Southwest Ohio’s premier location to live, work, 

and play! It has a small town feel with “big city” access within minutes!        

Explore what Clermont County, Ohio has to offer HERE.  

 

Ask about our Sign-on Bonus!! 

 

Contact us today for further information: 

Steffani Diesel-Slone 

Supervisor, School Psychology Department 

Clermont County ESC 

513-735-8365 

http://www.ccesc.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1A9eZ4a0ibcFS56jmdv6fVDkRx80BMWq-/view?usp=share_link
https://www.ccesc.org/page/employment-opportunities
https://youtu.be/8St3dy3yHUM

